
 

We will communicate with our families so that we are all on the same page. This will be 
done through written communication, both posted in the room, on the parent board and 
through notices, to help you see what skills are being worked on daily. On our Web Site 
you are able to view menus, field trip notices, special events.  
 
The Children’s work will be displayed in the classroom and halls for you to see. There will 
also be special events such as the Science and Art Extravaganza for you to be up close 
and personal with their work. We will have their art work displayed in print and as many 
ways as possible so that you may have a record for years to come of the precious early 
education years. The early education years are important building blocks for future 
success. 

 

 

What to Expect:  


